
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

28 June 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Creative Arts Evening – Monday 4 July and Tuesday 5 July  
 
We are very proud of the achievements of our students in The Arts and would like to invite you to Hungerhill’s 
Creative Arts Evenings for you to see the amazing talents we have. The evening will be a showcase of work 
from various departments which will incorporate: 
 

- an exhibition of artwork created throughout the year by our KS3 and KS4 artists with our Arts 
Ambassadors on hand to guide you through the work displayed 

- a display of photographs by year 9 graphic design and media students  
- a variety of performances from our KS3 and KS4 musicians, actors and dancers 

 
There will also be a cake stall with a range of sweet products created by the Food Student Leaders, 
available for you to purchase alongside some general refreshments.  
 
The event will take place in the exam block (rooms N32, N33 and N34) and will be open on Monday 4 July 
and Tuesday 5 July between 5pm and 7pm (last entry at 6:30pm). 
 
We would appreciate a voluntary contribution on entry to the event in order to support the work of the 
departments involved. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Hungerhill Creative Arts Team 


